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Dear Richard,  

Many thanks and wishing all the best for Midwinter to you and members of the SAAC, and to our 
colleagues at the BAS Club and NZ Antarctic Society. I'm sorry I haven't been as well-organised as 
you this year! 

Kind regards 
Dr Melanie Van Twest 
National Secretary, ANARE Club  

 


